
  

___________________________________________________________________________________     _________           

Fall is in the Air  
Hope everyone had a great summer! Our pool got 
lots of use this year and was enjoyed by many. We all 
know how hot it still is, so we will keep the pool 
open until the end of the month, with an official 
close date of Monday 10/1. In order to maximize the 
remaining time, any repairs that have been identified 
and/or recommended, will be addressed and fixed 
before the opening of the season next year.  
Enjoy the last couple of weeks safely, and please 
remember to keep the area clean and tidy so all 
neighbors can enjoy it! 
 
Forest Park Landscaping Committee 
Do you enjoy working in your garden? Do you take 
pride in the look of your yard? Do you have a 
positive DIY attitude? If you answered YES to any 
or all of those questions, you would make a perfect 
member addition to our Forest Brook Landscaping 
Committee. 
If interested, please email Steve Kros at 
www.forestbrookhoa.org. The committee will work 
together on landscaping projects, help generate ideas 
for future projects, and organize efforts to improve 
the visual appeal of our neighborhood landscaping.  
First committee meetings are tentatively planned for 
the beginning of October, so don’t delay in emailing 
Steve if interested. If we work together, we can 
enhance the look of our neighborhood and save cost 
at the same time! 
 
Halloween! 
Hard to believe, but Halloween festivities are right 
around the corner. This year, we will plan another 

neighborhood Halloween get together at the 
pool/playground area. Connect with your neighbors 
and enjoy some festive fall fun before Trick’r’Treating 
through the neighborhood! Kids and adults are all 
welcome! We’ll have music, adult beverages, a Chili 
Cook-off, Costume Contests for both adults and 
kids, and more.  
If you know any DJ’s or musicians, please reach out 
to Benson Turner at www.forestbrookhoa.org to 
make a recommendation.  
Festivities to start at 5:00 PM, with Trick’r’Treating 
through the neighborhood to follow.   
 
Get Out and Play 
Interested in improving your swing? Rod the tennis 
coach is here to help! He has worked with Forest 
Brook residents for years and provides lessons for 
both novice and pros alike. Reach out to him at 
rodslack@mindspring.com.  
 
On the Road 
Speaking of getting out and playing, please help keep 
our neighborhood safe for active kids, adults, and 
our four-legged friends by obeying the posted speed 
limit. No one likes speed humps/bumps! What a 
pain! Let’s not even think about the idea, and ensure 
we keep our neighbors safe by NOT SPEEDING.   
 
Looking ahead… 
We’re looking for interested households to host our 
2018 neighborhood Holiday Party! If you love to 
host, get into the spirit of the season, and would like 
to show off your digs, contact us at 
www.forestbrookhoa.org.  
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